
13 June 2016 

Dear Parents and Community Members 
Tena Koutou 

 

 Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 
Others. 

 BOT Election—Thank you to all who put their names 
forward for our BOT Election.  Our new Board 
Members are Darryl Goldsack, Liz Roozendaal, 
Andrew Tautari, Andrew Foote,  Hannah McCarthy 
and Ann Cottle.  We thank Mr Shane Harris, Mr Matt 
Hull , Mrs Kelly Deihl, and Mrs Angela Lindgreen for 
all the years that they have contributed to the 
governance of the school through being involved on 
the Board of Trustees.  Thanks also for offering to 
assist the new Board as they take on their new roles. 

 Education Review Report—This is now available 
for your perusal on line at: www.ero.govt.nz 

 New Health & Safety Act—With the new Health & 
Safety Act it is absolutely vital that all permission 
slips, health forms (if applicable) and transport 
declaration forms (drivers) are returned to school and 
checked prior to an EOTC event being carried out.  In 
future any child who has not returned a permission 
slip and who comes to school unprepared for the 
activity (e.g. without a mouthguard, warm clothes, car 
seat (if necessary), etc) will not be able to take part.  
This is both for the child’s safety and the protection of 
school personnel.  It is a parent’s responsibility to 
check children have fulfilled all requirements and are 
prepared for the activity.  In future staff members will 
not be ringing parents. 

Did You Know? 

The Winter Solstice, longest night and shortest day is 

next Tuesday 21 June.  Days Duration is 9 hours 11 

mins 29 secs. 

 

Kindest Regards 

Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)  

Events This Week 

Mon 13 June—Yr 4 & 5 trip to Botanical Gardens  

Tues 14 June—School Speech finals in Buckland Hall 

supper room beginning at 6 p.m.  All Welcome 

Tues 14 June—Dental van visits 

Wed 15 June—Dental van visits 

Wed 15 June—International Test—Spelling 

Fri 17 June—Yr 6/7/8 trip to Botanical Gardens 

Events Next Week 

Mon 20 June—Lunchtime—Heat One Talent Quest 

Tues 21 June—Franklin Yr 7/8 Speech Evening (our  

                         winner competing) 

Wed 22 June—School Council Meeting 

Wed 22 June—Lunchtime—Heat Two Talent Quest 

Thurs 23 June—Yr 7/8 Technology 

Thurs 23 June—Otago Maths Challenge 

Fri 24 June—School Assembly  

Fri 24 June—Talent Quest Final 

 

 

 To all students who gave their speeches at the syndicate 

semi finals.  You had all put in lots of effort and were 

very confident in delivering your speeches.  Well done.  

A special congratulations to those following who will 

now deliver their speeches in the final this week: Yr 6 & 

Below: Tess, Tadhg, Jorja, Anna, Summer, Kaija and Yr 

7 & 8: Zane, Rocel, Troy, Sophie, Kees, Jayden. 

 To the following students who were given certificates in 

class due to the cancellation of assembly last week: 

Rm3—Briar, Nathan, Aidan, Felix, Rm4—Rehaan, 

Xanthe, Casey, Vincent, Rm5—Elena, Lauren, Tyler, 

Lucy, Rm6—Toby, Caleb, Margy, Joel, Rm7—Shaun, 

Brayden, Trent, Naomi, Rm8—Charlotte, Quartz-Lee, 

Caiden, Evelyn, Rm10—Emma, Matthew, Celes, 

Danielle 

 To the following students who were given Gold 

Mathletics Certificates in class due to the cancellation of 

assembly last week: Rm8—Tayla-Leigh, Quartz-Lee, 

Rm7—Lance, Trent, Ayla, Rm6—Samara-Jane, Rm5—

Cooper, Reegan, Rm4—Brooklyn, Vincent, Zac, Rm3—

Levi, Sam, Felix, Mia, Lincoln 

     Top Mathlete—Eknoor Rm7,  

     Top Mathletics Class—Rm3 

 To the Buckland Smashers who won their games 5-1 and 

8-0.  Emerson and Angus were players of the day. 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 

Wk 7 T 2 2016 

 

www.buckland.school.nz 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 7 T 2 16 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: ____________________(enter family name) 

Three—Way Conferences 
We look forward to discussing your child’s progress and 

achievement with you and your child.  Therefore we have 

organised Three-Way Conferences to be held over two days 

again this year.  These will be for 15 minute durations.  

Dates and times are: 

  Wednesday 6 July—2-5pm 

  Thursday 7 July—3.15—8pm 

Please see the form on the back of this newsletter and make 

an appointment by returning to the drawer in the school 

office as soon as possible.  Appointments will fill up quickly 

so please provide at least three alternative times. 

Appointments are allocated on a first in first served basis. 

 

 

 To all parents who attended the senior syndicate 
speech competition last Friday.  We also thank the 
Buckland Hall committee for allowing us to use the 
hall for this event. 

 To Mr Deighton for being the Returning Officer for 
the BOT Election.  Many thanks also to Mrs Mills 
for all the administration work in regards to this. 

 To Punchbowl and Mrs Rowsell for providing 
kiwifruit for our children to enjoy. 



 

 

 

 

Please complete this form and return to the drawer in the school office by this Friday 1 July.   

Conference requests will be allocated as they are received. 

 

Child’s name:         Room No.  Child’s name     Room No. 
 

…………………………………….           ...……….…  …………………………..……               ………….. 
 

…………………….…...…….……           ….....……..  ………………..…………...…                ….….…… 

Please provide 3 preferred times—number 1 to 3 

Please note there are no appointments available between 5.00 and 5.45 pm on Thursday. 

Wednesday 6 July    2pm—5 pm 

2.00—2.15 2.15—2.30 2.30—2.45 2.45—3.00 

3.00—3.15 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45  3.45—4.00 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

Thursday 7July     3pm—8pm 

 3.15—3.30 3.30—3.45 3.45—4.00 

4.00—4.15 4.15—4.30 4.30—4.45 4.45—5.00 

   5.45—6.00 

6.00—6.15 6.15—6.30 6.30—6.45 6.45—7.00 

7.00—7.15 7.15—7.30 7.30—7.45 7.45—8.00 

Free Tickets Available—Southern Stars Charitable Trust 

“Peter Pan” 

Saturday 9 July at 10 am 
Logan Campbell Theatre, ASB Showgrounds, Greenlane West 

Please see the Principal if you would like tickets 

 

 

 

 

The Prefects are holding auditions for our Talent 

Quest on Monday 20 June and Wednesday 22 June 

at lunchtimes on the stage in front of the library.  All 

children are able to enter. 
The final will be held at the school assembly on 

Friday 24 June beginning at 2pm. 

 

 

 

 
Friday 8 July  -  6.30—8.30 pm 

Buckland Hall 
Entry $3.00 

For all Buckland School students and family 
0-7 years old MUST be accompanied by an adult 
Children must be picked up from inside the hall 

Drinks, Pizza and Other Goodies available 
Parent help wanted—please call/txt Cat on 021 1121 629 if 

you are able to help 

Franklin Zone Gymnastics 

Wednesday 6 July 
If you would like your child to be involved in this novice 

gymnastic fun day please see the Principal this week.  

Children must be 7 years and over and we suggest this event 

is suitable for Year 3 & 4 students. 

CHILDCARE WANTED 
Carer wanted to look after a 9yr girl and 8yr boy from 
7.15am and get them to school in the morning, I will drop 
them to you by 7.20am.  Please give me a call or a text to 
discuss.  Doesn’t have to be every day.  Thanks, Angela 
0276644680. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR SALE 
1 x size 12 short $10   1 x size 12 fleece $10 
1 x size 14 track pants and jacket $25 

Good secondhand condition—Smokefree home 
Text Aimee: 0274540390 

FOR SALE 
Yamaha Keyboard PSR E 323.  Excellent condition—$200. 
For more info or viewing phone Sigi on 0211 897798. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR SALE 
1 x Sweatshirt sz 8—$15  2 x Track Pants sz 6—10 ea 
3 x T-shirts sz 6—$5 ea  2 x Skorts sz 8—$10 ea 

Excellent used condition 
Ph/Txt Amy on 0211 200 016 

HOME OFFERED AFTER AG DAY  for any calves 
Phone Steve on 021 818 755 


